
April 10, 2024

Caledonia Community Schools Community,

Please see the letter below being sent on behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF).

CCS Administration

–

Dear Caledonia Community,

We're excited to invite you to the Scots Social hosted by the Caledonia Education Foundation!
It's happening on Monday, April 22, from 6:30 to 8:30 pm at Butcher Block Social.

Join us for delicious appetizers and drinks while learning about and interacting with teachers
who have been CEF grant recipients. Bring your spouse or a friend for a fun night!

Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.caledoniacef.org/scots-social---april-22.html

Questions? Email info@caledoniacef.org for more information. We look forward to seeing you
there!

Sincerely,

Denise Blunk
Executive Director
Caledonia Education Foundation
891-0732 or ext. 7032
caledoniacef.org
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